
Dear Parents: 
 

 
We had a great start to the year. Our pre-kindergartners are eager to learn!  This 

month we have enjoyed getting to know each other, and learning our class rules & 
routines. We have focused on learning letters & sounds, numbers, and writing our 

names correctly (first letter capital and the rest of the name lowercase letters).  Also, 
we are reinforcing good character traits, manners, and developing good 

social/emotional skills that will help the children interact with confidence, and use 
positive expression in handling conflicts in any environment. 

We would like to encourage parents to read to your child every night and let your 
child see you point to the words.  This will help them recognize everyday words as 
we’ve slowly started introducing sight words. Ms. Alicia and I are working hard to 

enhance the children’s fine motor skills/hand-wrist strength (press down). This will 
help the children with control, and applying pressure when writing. We are asking 
parents to assist us in this area.  Please allow children to only use pencils when 

writing! 
Practice! Practice! Practice! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to thank all the parents for all of the donations/support during August.          
 

WE ARE SO READY FOR FALL & (maybe) FOOTBALL!!! 
                                          Ms. Pam & Ms. Alicia 

 

 
Important Dates 

9/7 Labor Day -CLOSED 
 

 9/17-  PJ/ Game Day 
 

9/18- Down on the Farm 
Breakfast Day 

( We will be cooking 
breakfast for lunch... 

yum!) 
 
  
 
 
 

Share Day! 
On Fridays we will have show-
n-tell. The children can bring 

in 1 item to share pertaining to 
theme or letter of the week 

(must fit in book bags). 
PLEASE do not allow children 
to bring in any toys during the 

week except for a small 
animal/baby to sleep with if 

needed 


